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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. We’ve  had a very productive week, despite it only being four days long. 
 
Oakwood class have all been busy with their SATS preparations and are all looking forward to the end of next week when their SATS   
finish! 
All the children have worked incredibly hard during the build up to this week and over their time at Bredhurst. We do not want any of 
them to do any school work over the weekend, they need to enjoy themselves and come in refreshed. Year 6 do not need to worry, you 
always give your best in all you do. This is simply a snapshot of you, not a defining moment; you are all funny, energetic, hardworking, 
lovely children who will give your best next week and will continue to give your best throughout your time at Bredhurst and beyond. 
 
Once next week is over year 6 will have a variety of different experiences to look forward to: a visit to Creams, Safety in Action event, 
Kent Police Open Day, Sailing and bikeability to name a few! 
 
At the end of next week we have our annual May Day fete, which the children are busy learning dances for. We do still need any         
donation of bottles for our adult tombola. All raffle tickets: sold and unsold need returning by Friday 9th May. 
 
May Day parking will be available in the Park and Ride, The Bell Overflow Car Park and the Village Hall (until 5p.m.) 
 
This week years 3,4 and 5 had an outdoor learning day in Bredhurst Woods, run by the Medway Valley Countryside Partnership, which all 
the children thoroughly enjoyed. 
 
Forge class continued to learn about Paddington Bear, and all made jam tarts on Wednesday—we’re not sure whether any actually made 
it home! 
 
Fir Tree class have been learning about different weather. The past week has been perfect for this with the sunshine and showers we 
have experienced! 
 
Swimming began this week. Please do remember to make sure that girls hair is tied up in a bun or plaited to prevent it running down 
their backs, making them cold and wet. Rest assured the pool is beautifully warm at approx. 32 C! 
 
Year 6 children can come  straight into Oakwood class via the back door for the SATS week breakfast from Monday—Thursday next 
week. Any siblings of year 6 children may come through Oakwood class and join the usual breakfast club on the back playground, from 
8.30a.m. 
 
Well done to our children who took part in the Orchard Run on Friday. A brilliant race by Oscar Colyer, who came 2nd in year 6 boys. 
Well done to all. 
 
Have a lovely, restful weekend. Let’s hope the sun shines. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Oliver Friday 

Forge       Mia Rosier 

Hurstwood Louis Fiolka 

Kemsley   Darcie Killick 

Oakwood     Sophie Winter 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Jeremy Duduyemi 

Forge   Oliver Steeden 

Hurstwood  Emily Daley  

Kemsley  Daisy Thomas 

Oakwood  Riad Alawad 

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Fred Bench 

Forge  Millie Checkland 

Hurstwood Charlie McCann 

Kemsley Thomas Dodson 

Oakwood Sophie Winter 
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Thank you to Mr. Sage for making sure our pool is ready for 

the children to swim and for agreeing to maintain the pool 

after Mr. White leaves. 

 

Thank you to FOBS for all their May Day organisation,              

including festooning the school with bunting, we look ready 

to  celebrate. 

May 

Wk 13th—17th SATs Week 

Monday 13th  Spelling, Punctuation + Grammar papers 

Tuesday 14th  Reading paper 

Wednesday 15th  Maths—Arithmetic paper 

               —Reasoning Paper 

Thursday 16th  Maths—Reasoning paper 

Thursday 16th  KS1 Football v Oak Primary (home) @  

       3.45p.m. 

Friday 17th   May Day rehearsals p.m. 

                            Saturday 18th MAY DAY 

Meet @ St. Peter’s Church @ 10.45a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Week commencing 20th May Year 2 SATS week. 

Wednesday 22nd Parent drop in afternoon—look at your 

child’s work. 

June 

Thursday 6th   Yr6 Safety in Action 

Thursday 6th   Yr 5 Secondary Transfer Mtg 

Friday 7th   Yr 6 Sailing 

Thursday 13th  Yr 5 PGL Meeting 

Friday 14th   Father’s Day breakfast 

Friday 14th   Yr 6 Sailing 


